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Dear Parent/Carer  
 
GCSE Theatre Visit: Blood Brothers  
 
Reminder that the GCSE English visit to The Liverpool Empire Theatre is on Thursday 3rd November 2022.  
 
Students will need to be back at school for 5.45pm, they are not required to wear school uniform. Your child 
may bring personal items e.g. a mobile phone or money, but students are responsible for looking after all 
personal possessions themselves.  
 
The production starts at 7.30pm and is approximately 3 hours long. We are aiming to be back at school for 
approximately 11pm.   
 
Yours faithfully  
 

 
 
Mr N Vallender  
Head of English  
 


